
 

 

 

 

 

St Joey’s Weekly 
 Events 

 

Our aspiration is for students to demonstrate 

sustained growth in Numeracy and Literacy, 

engage positively in STEM, and improved 

levels of collective wellbeing within our 

Catholic community. 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 
18 November 

 

‘Kids in Space’ Adelaide 

Excursion 

Noongar Lessons 
 

MJR Assembly @ 1:40pm in the  

Josephite Performing Arts Centre 
 

 

 

Tuesday 
19 November 

 

‘Kids in Space’ Adelaide 

Excursion 

Breakfast Club 

Kindy 2025 Parent Information 

Session @ 3:30pm 
 

Wednesday 
20 November 

 

Canteen open for lunch 

Volunteers – Rachel Holland, 

Kym Gray, Haylee Yeomans 
 

 

 

Thursday 
 21 November 

 

 

 

Breakfast Club 

Lockdown Drill 

 

 

Friday 
  22 November 

 

 

P & F Meeting @ 8:30am 

Volunteers ‘Thank You’ Morning 

Tea @ 8:30am 

3YO Jumping Joeys @ 8:45am 

Free Dress Day 

St Vincent de Paul Christmas 

Appeal finishes 

 

 

Lions Club: Don’t forget the Lions Christmas Raffle ticket books are due back to the office 

by 25th November. The school receives 100% of the total sales so please make 

sure you return the book sold or unsold to the school office as soon as 

possible. If the booklet is lost, a Stat Dec will need to be completed as every 

book needs to be accounted for due to them being numbered. If you do not 

wish to purchase/sell the tickets, please return the tickets to the office.  

 

Christmas Appeal: Next week is the final week for students to bring in food items for our annual 

St Vincent de Paul Christmas Appeal. These products are donated throughout 

our local community through the wonderful volunteers at Vinnies. 

Please remind your children there is always someone less fortunate than we 

are and the importance of giving. For a list of which items are requested, click 

here. 

 

Volunteer Morning Tea:  On behalf of the school community, we would like to invite all families to a 

Morning Tea on Friday 22 November at 8:30am.  

We would like to show our gratitude for all the volunteer hours you put into 

our school community throughout the year. This may include canteen duty, 

sports events, Waroona Show gate, members of our P&F or SAC.  

Please invite grandparents that have also volunteered and contributed the 

school. Please RSVP to admin@stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au 
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